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SCR 183/SR 148 – REQUESTING THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII TO CONVENE A 
TASK FORCE TO REVIEW ITS ARRANGEMENT FOR SERVICES WITH THE 
RESEARCH CORPORATION OF THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 
 
Chair Kim, Vice Chair Kidani, and members of the Committee: 
  
The University of Hawai‘i (UH) would like to thank the Legislature for its interest to help 
UH improve its services arrangement with the Research Corporation of the University of 
Hawai‘i (RCUH).  
 
The University of Hawai‘i looks forward to working with RCUH to address the points 
found in the resolution. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 


